
 12/5/2017 — “D-d-disco!”  

Open-Ended Exploration with Light 
Today we discovered the colorful, swirling“disco” light in 

our classroom! We honestly weren’t sure how it arrived 

here, & therefore had no intention connected to it, but as 

Rachel recently began some small group studies of light it 

was opportune timing. Kalei left it on the very accessible 

location of the risers & sat a few feet away from it. Ruby 

was drawn to it first, enjoying the ability to manipulate it 

throughout the space. She especially enjoyed shining it 

onto her face & that of Wren & baby brother Shea, Preston, 

Ruth, Margaret, Lucas, & Noble who clustered around the 

lights with Ruby. We wonder what will be discovered as the 

disco light remains accessible in the room…


